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From: Mclnall, Steven G. - VP & Chief Energy & Water Planning
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 10:08 AM

To: Gillespie, Jeanie M.

Cc: Hutchinson, Jasen C. - Mgr Corporate Records Compliance
Subject: RE: JEA IRP

Attachments: DRAFT JEA IRP Update_03212019_REV5.pptx

Attached is an update presentation on the study from March.
Let me know if you want further materials. We are expecting to get a draft final in January.

Steve MclInall. P.E.

Vice President, Energy and Water Planning
Direct: (904) 665-4309

Mobile: (904) 312-0739

From: Gillespie, Jeanie M.

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 9:06 AM

To: Mclnall, Steven G. - VP & Chief Energy & Water Planning
Cc: Hutchinson, Jasen C. - Mgr Corporate Records Compliance
Subject: FW: JEA IRP

Importance: High

Good morning Steve,

Can you please send me the new IRP as requested by OGC below. Last we discussed, you advised it is not complete, but
they would like the draft if still not complete. Thanks so much!

Jeanie Gillespie
Public Records Compliance Specialist

Direct: (904) 665-7309

JEN

From: Hutchinson, Jasen C. - Mgr Corporate Records Compliance <hutcic@jea.com>
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 9:02 AM
To: Gillespie, Jeanie M. <gillim2@jea.com> A JIEXHIBITﬁf_LL
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Subject: FW: JEA IRP
Importance: High

Can you help with this one? Thanks!

Jasen

From: Powell, Stephen <SPowell@coj.net>

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 8:53 AM

To: Hutchinson, Jasen C. - Mgr Corporate Records Compliance <hutcic@jea.com>

Cc: Granat, Sean <SGranat@coj.net>; Garrett, Christopher <GarrettC@coj.net>; Teodorescu, Adina <Teodores@coj.net>;
Phillips, Jon <JPhillips@coj.net>; Harrell, Sonya <SonyaH@coj.net>

Subject: JEA IRP

Importance: High

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or
unexpected email.]

Jasen,

We have been made aware of the existence of a document in progress since 2018 called an “Integrated Resource Plan.”
We're informed that it should have reached, at least, draft form by the summer of 2019. | believe this is a 40-year plan,
but not sure.

Can you assist us in locating this document in its current form (including all prior drafts)?

Thank you,
Steve

Stephen J. Powell

Chief, Tort & Employment Litigation
Office of General Counsel

City of Jacksonville

117 West Duval Street, Suite 480
Jacksonville, FL 32202
904-255-5071

904-255-5120 (facsimile)
SPowell@coj.net

Disclaimer regarding Uniform Electronic Transactions Act (UETA) (Florida Statutes Section 668.50): If this
communication concerns negotiation of a contract or agreement, UETA does not apply to this communication;
contract formation in this matter shall occur only with manually-affixed original signatures on original
documents.



